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This meeting was to work on planning our year’s events. Here are some upcoming
big rides:
Lady Riders Rally - May 2 - in Topeka. They are working on making

improvements from last year’s ride where they had a bigger turnout than expected.

We’re sure you can find more information on line.



Alaska Ride- Dan is taking a ride to Alaska (he said he’s not leading the ride but
he has made lots of plans to arrange it). The dates are June 19 - July 20. The
longest ride day is all highway 490 miles. Once hitting Alaska the longest ride is
380 miles. Overall it’s expected to be an 8500 mile trip. If you want more
information please contact Dan

Wing Ding- Springfield. Week of July 4. Stacy is hoping to organize a ride that
starts at the end of Wing Ding and go to Arkansas

We discussed doing a July 4th cookout but so many people said they weren’t
expecting to be around so we won’t do anything other than those items mentioned
above.

T-Bones: Although Bev couldn’t be at the meeting she did send information that
the T-Bones are going to be able to play this year. We aren’t sure if they will have

$5 nights. However, the group decided we do want to do another night out at the
T-Bones. More details will follow as Bev is able to get them

Colorado Ride: A Colorado ride is in the planning stages. Thoughts to take it into

New Mexico including Angel Fire or Santa Fe are being considered

Friendsgiving: Friendsgiving was not well attended last year for a variety of
unknown reasons. Such that it didn’t cover the expenses (please understand Craig

and Patti were not bothered by that).

Christmas event: Everyone enjoyed the Christmas events in the past and we are

discussing if we will do it again



Saturday Rides: We will continue 3rd Saturday rides. The organizer will plan the
meeting time and the route. It can be breakfast, lunch or just a ride with no meal.
When the sign up book is back next month those dates will be open also

April begins our weekly dinner rides . Bev will have the book at the next
meeting. Robert will be leading our first ride in honor of his sister who died
quite some time ago.

50/50 - Maurice won $17

If someone is interested in taking over the office of secretary you can let us know
next month

Respectfully submitted: Madame Secretary Patti Kelsey



